
 

MEATH COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

Planning and Development Acts 2000-2018 

Planning and Development Regulations 2001-2018 

 

NOTICE OF DRAFT VARIATION (NO. 3) OF THE  

NAVAN  DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2009-2015 
 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 13 of the Planning and Development Acts, 2000-2018 that Meath County 

Council, being the Planning Authority for County Meath has prepared a draft Variation (No. 3) of the Navan 

Development Plan 2009-2015. 

 

The draft Variation will give effect to an objective in the Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy for the eastern and 

midland region in relation to providing further employment opportunities in Navan through the rezoning of a parcel 

of land. The draft Variation will be referred to as Variation No. 3 and will amend the Navan Development Plan 2009-

2015. 

 

Information  

A copy of the draft Variation (No. 3) of the Navan Development Plan 2009-2015 along with the Strategic 

Environmental Assessment Screening Report, Appropriate Assessment Screening Report the Strategic Flood Risk 

Assessment and the Land Use Zoning Maps, will be available for inspection from Wednesday 19
TH

 June until 4pm 

Friday 19
th

 July, 2019 at the following locations: 

 

LOCATION OPENING HOURS*excluding bank/ public holidays 

Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, 

Navan, Co. Meath C15 Y291 

Monday-Friday 9.00am-1.00pm & 2.00pm-5.00pm  

Meath County Library/Navan Branch Library, Railway 

Street, Navan  

Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday, 10.00am to 

5.00pm, Tuesday and Thursday, 10.00am to 8.30pm 

 

The draft Variation (No. 3) of the Navan Development Plan 2009-2015 is also available for inspection on Meath 

County Council’s website at https://www.meath.ie/council/council-services/planning-and-building/development-

plans/town-development-plans/navan-development-plan 

 

Making a Submission / Observation 

Please make your submission by ONE format only i.e via our online consultation portal https://consult.meath.ie/ 

OR hard copy by post. Please note submissions that are emailed cannot be considered and will be returned.   

 

Written submissions or observations should be marked “Draft Variation No.3 to Navan Development Plan 2009-

2015” and submitted to the Planning Department, Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co. 

Meath, C15 Y291 before 4pm Friday 19th July, 2019.   

  

Submissions must include the full name and address of the person making the submission and where relevant, the 

body or organisation represented.  Submissions or observations with respect to the Draft Variation (No. 3) of the 

Navan Development Plan 2009-2015 made to the Planning Department within the above said period will be taken 

into consideration before the making of a decision on the draft Variation.  For further information please contact the 

Forward Planning Team at 046–9097500. 

 

The personal information (data) collected during the consultation process (which may include the collection of 

sensitive personal data) is collected for the purpose of receiving and dealing with submissions and any data collected 

is subject to Meath County Council’s privacy statement which can be found at https://www.meath.ie/council/your-

council/access-to-information/data-protection/privacy-notices/planning-department  


